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TO / À:


Referees-in-Chiefs, All Officials

COMPANY / ORGANISME:
Canadian Hockey Association

FROM / DE:

Maurice Roy, Canadian Hockey Association

DATE:


November 14, 2001

SUBJECT / OBJET:
Officials Jerseys


The CHA wishes to advise all on-ice officials that the traditional black and white striped officials jersey is the only acceptable jersey for use in CHA sanctioned games. 


The new NHL style officials jersey, with the black mesh sleeves in the underarms, are NOT acceptable for use in the CHA.


As well, red arm-bands are the mandated color for all CHA referees working games at the Junior A level and below.  Orange arm-bands are NOT acceptable, with the exception of officials registered and working in the Greater Toronto Hockey League, and in the Hockey Quebec branch, where orange is the mandated color.


Any questions or concerns should be directed to your Branch Referee-in-Chief or Norm Dueck, CHA Manager, Officiating.

�





�








